
 
 
Issue 8 # 40 
 
 
 

Shedding Endeavors 
 

8th October 2024 

Shed is open Mon-Sat 10.00am to 3.00 pm 

 
President – Doug Rowley         president@ehms.org.au 

Vice President – Ronald Sterling   principalservices@gmail.com     

Secretary - Paul Morris                      secretary@ehms.org.au  

Treasurer – John Thornton                                     treasurer@ehms.org.au  

Almoner – Doug Rowley                                          yelwor1946@gmail.com 

 

 

It’s been a very quiet week at the shed. No AJ, no outings, no splendid 

pool comps or even sumptuous meals on Thursday. 

One can only look to the future! 

 

Editor. 

Rod James 

0425 864 447 
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October Birthdays 
 
1st Bruno Volpe 
3rd Rudi Oost 
4th Leigh Martin 
6th Mark Currie 
6th Laurens Gordyn 
9th Tony Brosinsky 
15th Pritam Virdee 
22nd Tomasi Mocevakaca 
28th Kevin O’Neill 
31st Garrick Williams 
 

 
CLEANING ROSTER 
 
1st October; Simon/Garrick 
      Peter Wallace  
      Tony Brosinsky 
 
8th October; Tony Rotunno 
      Vin Wragg 
 
15th October; Bruce Latham 
         Graeme Seymour 
 
22nd October; Howard de Zylva 
          Laurens Gordyn 
 
29th October; Len Follett 
         Louis Zharopoulos 
 

 



 
Borrowed from The Herald Sun

 
 

A Bridge over troubled waters? Or a bridge too far! 



 



 

 
More borrowings! 

 

 

 

 
Is this your idea of hot water over the basin? 



 



 
 

Vice President parking skills! 
 

 
 
Rogue of the week wouldn’t sit still long enough to be 
photographed. Pity help us if he’s elected to Council! 



 
 



 

 



 
We do have a “Rogue” of the week. 

Bob Daley. 
Here’s a happy shedder. 

Bob in the workshop and not working on a Howard project. Bob is 
our substitute “Rogue” this week as the first selection Brian 

Oates’s photo turned out to be a bit of a disaster by the 
photographer (not the subject). 

 
Derek and the Muso’s. 

Talk about potential shed antics. 
Thursday mornings group of exercise, pool, carpet bowls and 

lunch was delayed as the special menu prepared by Robert took 
longer than expected to be served. 

Well worth the wait, but the afternoon musicians group 
overlapped. 

No problem, Derek joined the group and demanded they back him 
in a tribute song, “Bobby McGee” 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Musos not happy with earnest but off-key Derek (look at the photo) 
The day was saved by Roger who could play and sing at the same 

time. 
 

Moral of the story! 
Lots happen on Thursdays! 

 
Join in. 


